
CITY OF LONOKE 
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

April 11, 2022 
 

 
A Public hearing was held at the City Hall at 5:30 p.m. on Monday April 11, 2022 regarding 
changes to the UDC as reflected in Ordinance 792.   
 
 
 Mayor    Trae Reed 
 City Clerk  Jeribeth Edwards 
 Treasurer 
 Deputy Clerk  Regina Ibbotson  
 Council Members Alice Bridges, Ryan Biles, Michael Florence 
 City Attorney  Ginger Stuart (absent) 
 Police Chief  Matt Edwards (absent) 
 W/S/S Supt.  Thomas Stivers (absent) 
 C.C. Director  Mike Brown (absent) 
 Fire Dept  Justin Whittenburg  
 Parks Director  Roy Don Lewis (absent) 
 Comm Dev.  Jeremy Gosdin  
 News Media  None 
 
 
 Visitors:   Karen Dill  
 
 
 
 Karen Dill opened the public hearing and read Ordinance # 792 in its entirety.  There 
were no members of the public that had questions or comments.  Karen Dill closed the meeting 
at 5:40, there were no public comments.   
 
 
       ___________________________________ 
       Henry F Reed III 
 
Attest: 
 
___________________________________ 
City Clerk 
 

 

 


